Ayooya.

RESORT + BALI

Announcement

Dear Valued Travel Partner,

Warm greetings from Ayodya Resort Bali.

We would like to inform you that starting from 13" June 2025 until 4" July 2025
(tentative), we will be undergoing a ceiling maintenance work at The Main
Entrance. This enhancement is part of our continuous commitment to provide an
improved and more comfortable experience for all our guests.

Please note the following during the renovation period:

Check in proses remain the same at the reception at the main lobby

The guest drop or pick-up from the group lobby or singadeli

Safety measures will be strictly implemented

Clear signage and guidance will be provided to ensure smooth guest arrivals
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and sincerely appreciate
your understanding and support throughout the process. Our team remains fully

committed to maintaining excellent service and guest satisfaction during this
time.

Should you have any further questions or require assistance, please do not
hesitate to contact our Sales Team.

Kindly follow the red sign to The Group Lobby or Singadeli
for the check-in process.

Warm regards,

A

Arya Saputra
Director Of Sales & Marketing
Ayodya Resort Bali



